
 

Dear friends, 

 

We will be worshipping in the sanctuary this Sunday at 10 AM for Earth 

Sunday. There will be childcare available. The Sunday School children 

will be participating in an Earth Sunday activity.  

 

Thank you to all who helped deliver Meals on Wheels this month - Eric 

Kim, Eric and Julie Lyerla, Mary Lou and Gary Behring, Connie and Cal 

Wiersma, Doug and Linda Cutting and Kathleen Matson.  

 

Next week is New Member Sunday - we hope you join us as we welcome 

our new members to ECUCC. We are working on updating and 

generating new name tags for the congregation; please find the signup 

sheet on the back table in the sanctuary to have a new name tag made 

or reply to this email with your name and preferred pronouns! 

 

Sunday,  May 5 will be our first Family Sunday of the summer. We will be 

hosting a potluck following worship and our Sunday School families will 

be traveling to Eugster's Farm Market from 12 - 2 PM. Please find the 

signup sheet if your family will be attending the farm trip, or contact Jill 

Sanderson. 



 

 

Upcoming liturgists: 

4/21 - Lynn Bates 

4/28 - Krista Kim 

 

See you in church, 

The ECUCC Office 
 

  

 

 


